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July 2, 2024 
 

JULY 1, 2024 LEGISLATIVE AMENDMENTS 

Effective July 1, 2024, changes for dealers include: 

• First-time independent car dealers will be required to complete an online training course through 

the Indiana Independent Auto Dealers Association. This will not apply to existing used car 

dealers. 

• Dealers selling REBUILT or SALVAGE-branded vehicles must use a form prescribed by the 

Division when making that disclosure to the purchaser. The required form can be downloaded at 

https://www.in.gov/sos/dealer/forms/. 

• Franchise dealers under a stop-sale directive for a new motor vehicle shall be reimbursed by the 

manufacturer in the amount of 1% of the new vehicle price invoiced to the dealer per month. 

Effective July 1, 2025, a fee, product or service performed after the sale, that is not included in the 

advertised price of the vehicle, must be broken out onto its own line item in the contract for sale or lease. 

The full text of Senate Enrolled Act 222 bill can be found at 
https://iga.in.gov/legislative/2024/bills/senate/222/details 
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